
 
To:  Verndale School Board 

From:  Greg Johnson, Dean of Students/Activities Director 

RE:  Monthly Report (June 2020) 

1) I have been having discussions with our coaches about possible protocols to put into place 

regarding our summer coaching waiver period.  We are reviewing options that other schools are 

implementing to come up with a plan that suits our building and our athletes and coaches.  

2) The MSHSL is still planning on starting fall sports on August 17. 

411 Southwest Brown Street * Telephone 218-445-5184 * Fax 218-445-5185 * Tax Exempt No. 8031596 


